Stop construction of Gazebo at Windansea

Monica Kelly <kellymonica1969@gmail.com>
Fri 2/12/2021 2:37 PM

To: La Jolla Community Planning Association <info@lajollacpa.org>

I am a resident here at Windansea and already have to deal with the many teenagers thinking that
they are "local" and try to take over the water and certain areas of the beach. Building a Gazebo would
just invite more territorialism and a place for loitering and possibly homeless people sleeping there.
We have many more important things that we should be spending our money on than a Gazebo, such
as our streets and/or dealing with empty buildings, etc. Also, we have encroached on the coast line
and have ruined much of the natural beauty of our ocean environment.

Thank you for listening.

Resident of Windansea



